
 

 

WENDLING PARISH COUNCIL 

 

CALLING ALL RESIDENTS OF WENDLING 

 

Wendling Parish Council has recently purchased a DEFIBRILLATOR, through  

Community Heartbeat Trust, which will be placed on the outside wall of 

The Village Hall.  However, there will be difficulties over this project, unless a  

minimum of 12 people sign up to allow themselves to be trained on how to use 

the Defibrillator.  Therefore, the Parish Council is asking for anyone interested  

in attending the Training Course, please contact the Clerk on 01362 693427 

or any Parish Councillor.  The Defibrillator will be a great asset to the Village  

and it would be very disappointing if the purchase had to be cancelled. 

Thank You 

 


